
• Taking part would involve completing an online survey.
• The survey asks you rate how important you think 

different areas of mental health research are. 
• The survey takes around 20-30 minutes to complete. 
• There is an opportunity for you to enter a prize draw to 

win one of twenty £25 Amazon vouchers as a thank-you 
for your time

Could you help us set priorities for 
mental health research in Norfolk 
and Suffolk ?
Are you 
• aged 16 years or over?
• someone with a lived experience of mental health difficulties?
• supporting a family member or friend with mental health difficulties?
• working in health or social care supporting those with mental health 

difficulties?
• working for an organisation or charity that supports people with their 

mental health
• working in research, education or policy around mental health
• a member of the public who is interested in mental health?

Our research team at the University of East Anglia 
want to hear from you!

We are also keen to hear from people from different ethnic 
backgrounds and protected characteristics such as LGBTQ+ people

For more information on the study, 

please contact 

mental.health@uea.ac.uk 

This study has received ethical approval (ETH2324-2542).

All information collected will be stored in compliance with the 2018 Data Protection Act and the 2018 General 

Data Protection Regulation. All information will be stored on a secure UEA computer and will only be looked at by 

the research team. The findings of the research may be used in academic publications, conference presentations, 

reports for external organisations and on websites. Research data will be stored for 10 years and then destroyed.

To take part in the survey, 

please follow this link: 

https://tinyurl.com/MHDA

Survey 

or scan the QR code here

https://tinyurl.com/MHDASurvey
https://tinyurl.com/MHDASurvey
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